From: Rayn Warner < =
Sent: Sunday, January 19, 2025 5:34 PM
Subject: Residents for WCSD

Dear Wrightstown School District Residents,

| hope this message finds you well. | am
writing to inform you about the ongoing recall
petition regarding the current school board
president, Angela Hansen-Winker. Recent
events may have raised questions or
concerns, and | would like to provide
additional context about the petition and its
purpose.

The recall petition has been initiated due to
concerns about President Hansen-Winker's
actions, which many feel have undermined the
interests of our community. Notably, one issue
of concern is the investigation into the
previous superintendent, which was initiated in
July without the full knowledge of the school
board. Additionally, the announcement of the
interim superintendent was made public
before a contract was voted on by the school
board. Once voted on a common practice is to
inform parents and staff ahead of the press
release in the local paper which did not
happen. These decisions reflect a broader
pattern of actions that many believe have
lacked transparency and proper community
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previous superintendent, which was initiated in
July without the full knowledge of the school
board. Additionally, the announcement of the
interim superintendent was made public
before a contract was voted on by the school
board. Once voted on a common practice is to
inform parents and staff ahead of the press
release in the local paper which did not
happen. These decisions reflect a broader
pattern of actions that many believe have
lacked transparency and proper community
input.

In order to move forward with the recall
election, we need your support by gathering
signatures. Our goal is to submit the

required signatures by February 14th, so we
encourage you not to delay if you wish to be
part of this important effort. A recall election
would give our community the opportunity to
vote on the position in question.

Students and staff deserve a stable and
supportive environment, where the school
board leads by example. Unfortunately, under
Angela Hansen-Winker's leadership as
president, this has not been the case. Her
actions have created instability and a lack of
transparency, which ultimately affects our
community’s trust in the board.

Please think about the well-being of our

students and staff, both today and in the
fiitlhire Rv cinninn the recall natitinn we hava
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actions have created instability and a lack of
transparency, which ultimately affects our

community’s trust in the board.

Please think about the well-being of our
students and staff, both today and in the
future. By signing the recall petition, we have
the opportunity to restore the positive,
supportive environment that our district has
always been known for and get back to doing
what’s best for our community.

If you are interested in signing the petition or
would like more information about the process
or the reasons behind the recall, please do not
hesitate to reach out. | would be happy to stop
by and provide further details.

Additionally, feel free to forward this message
to others who may be interested. | have
attached a document with additional
information related to actions in question.

Thank you for your time, and | look forward to
hearing from you.

Warm regards,

Rayn Warner

(call or text)
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To: Blauert, Travis and Kristie
<Travblau@hotmail.com>, Bloomer, Dave and
Barbara <mysaab2@gmail.com>, Cam Braun
<cambraun3@gmail.com>, Cam Braun
<erincbrauni4@gmail.com>, Dercks, Dan and
Amy <amy.dercks@gmail.com>, Dercks, Dan
and Amy <dan.dercks@gmail.com>, Jim and
Lori Cleven <guietcrest@gmail.com>, johnson,
Joel and Amanda .
<Hattrickofgirls@gmail.com>, johnson, Joel
and Amanda . <JoelJ17@gmail.com>, Katie
and Doug Nimke <danimke@gmail.com>,
Katie and Doug Nimke
<ktloritz19@gmail.com>, Kosky, Jeanette
<dkosky@baylandbuildings.com>, Lappin,
Mike and Chelsea <mslbob3@gmail.com>,
Lappin, Mike and Chelsea
<cj.lappin@yahoo.com>, McGregor,
John(Mac) and Robin
<jrmacman@yahoo.com>, McGregor,
John(Mac) and Robin
<robinkmcg@yahoo.com>, Middleton, Andrew
and Mary <Andyandmary2050@outlook.com>,
Peterson, Tim and Sue (LaMay)
<sue.lamay@gmail.com>, Strohschein,
Michael and Jamie
<michaelstrohschein@gmail.com>, Uebele,
Ken and Ellen <kenuebele@gmail.com>,
Uebele, Ken and Ellen
<ellenuebele@gmail.com>, Vander Heyden
Scott, Rhodes Trisha
<trisharhodes10@gmail.com>
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Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Friday, December 20, 2024, 6:47 PM, Matt
and tina Krol <mattandtinakrol@yahoo.com>
wrote:

Hello neighbors. Happy holidays to
you all!

I'm not sure if you are informed of
what has been going on with the
school board, but there is a

recall petition going around to sign
regarding removing the board
president from office for multiple
reasons. | am in favor of this petition
and seeking signatures. Please reach
out to me for more information or
stop over if you are interested in
signing. | am happy to stop at your
house or meet up to discuss further
if you prefer. Thank you!

Tina Krol
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to Rebecca, nelson, me v

Thank you for replying Tina!
I've also contacted a friend on the board to
learn more.



